
Fall Fundraiser
PIE Meeting

Half your stewardship hours are due by the end of
January. Please make sure all your completed hours are
submitted to the school office or you will be billed at $10
per hour.

Stewardship requirements:
Preschool: 4 hours
Pre K: 6 hours
Jr K: 10 hours
K-8th grade: 15 hours

Stewardship Opportunities

September 30th
6:00p - 8:00p

All youth grades 5-12 are welcome to attend youth night.
The evening will include some
devotional time, fun activities,
and open gym.

Bring a friend, as all
are welcome
to attend!

SEPTEMBER
NEWSLETTER

Sep 6 at 8:45a - Mr. Neumiller
Sep 13 at 2:30p - Mr. Neumiller
Sep 20 at 2:30p - Mrs. Suelzle (2nd Grade)
Sep 27 at 2:30p - Mr. Milnes, See You at the Pole

You are always welcome and encouraged
to join us for chapel. If you can't make it in
person, contact the school office for the
live stream link.

For the safety of our students, we ask
that you please not share the live
stream link on any social media.

Fall Fundraiser Kick Off Assembly, 2:30p
First PIE Meeting, 6p
Passport Testing
Picture Day
See You at the Pole
Curriculum Night & Welcome Back BBQ, 5p
Book Fair
Coffee Talk, 8a

Sep 18
Sep 20
Sep 26
Sep 27-28
Sep 27
Sep 28
Sep 25-29
Sep 29

UPCOMING EVENTS

 CHAPEL YOUTH NIGHT

STEWARDSHIP HOURS

FALL FUNDRAISER
Our Fall Fundraiser Kick Off Assembly
will be on September 18th!

Get ready to sell some items and earn
some fabulous prizes all while raising
funds for your school. Are you going to
be a top seller this year?

PIE MEETING
Join us for our first Partners In Education (PIE) meeting on

September 20th from 6-7:30p

Are you interested in volunteering for
PIE events? Join us at our meeting to
hear about all the upcoming events

PIE has in store.

Watch out for additional information coming home in
backpacks from PIE.

Passport Testing
Book Fair



September 28th, 5p

Join us for an evening to hear about all
the fun things your student will be
learning this school year.

BBQ dinner will be provided, beginning at 5p
Curriculum overview will begin at 5:45p

Starting in October, PIE will be collecting candy donations
for the Harvest Carnival.

They will also need other donations
and volunteers for this event. Watch for

more information coming in the
October Newsletter.

PASSPORT TESTING
September 26th

Passport testing is for students in grades 1st through 6th.
Make sure you’re studying your maps at home!

We are looking for volunteers to test
students - all volunteers are given answers.
Contact the school office for more
information.

CURRICULUM NIGHT &
BACK TO SCHOOL BBQ

PICTURE DAY
September 27th & 28th

Don’t forget to wear your smile! Picture day order forms
will be going out later this month in student backpacks.

SEE YOU AT THE POLE
September 27th, 2:30p

See You at the Pole is a time of prayer
on the fourth Wednesday of September

when students meet at their school flagpole,
to lift up their friends, families,

teachers, school, and nation to God.

BOOK FAIR
September 25th - 29th

Come shop at our Scholastic Book
Fair! Each class will have several

opportunities to shop at our Book Fair
throughout the week.

The Book Fair will also be open for
shopping during curriculum night.

The Book Fair is run by volunteers and
we need your help. Interested in

volunteering? Email
bookfair@flschool.org and

flspie@flschool.org

COFFEE TALK
September 29th, 8:00a

You’re invited to join Mr. Neumiller in the fellowship hall for
some coffee and conversation.

We hope that this will give families the opportunity to stop
in, enjoy some coffee or tea, talk with Mr. Neumiller about
various topics, and maybe you’ll even meet a new Faith

family. DONATIONS NEEDED

HOT LUNCH
October hot lunch orders need to be submitted by:

September 28th


